
JPB Board of Directors 
Meeting of January 6, 2022 

Correspondence as of December 23, 2021 

# Subject 

1. 12/20/2021 Ca. Air Resource Board (CARB) In-Use Loco Regulation

2. Anna Eshoo letter regarding Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act recd. 12-21-21
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December 91 2021 

The Honorab[e Devora Davis1 Chair 
Peninsu[a Corridor Joint Power Board 
r250 San Carlos Avenue 
San Carlos1 California 94070-1306 

���<a--­
Dear�/ 

Thank you for your kind letter regarding the passage of the lnfrastructure lnvestment 
and Jobs Act. While l share your disappointment that the final law did not fund 
individual projects1 1nclud1ng the M1n1-H1gh Project at Ca[train Stations1 l1m thrilled 
the bi[[ will provide $4.5 billion in guaranteed funding for the Bay Area which wi[[ help 
acce[erate the electr1f1cation of Caltrain and support its efforts to run faster

1 more 
efficient service. 

Caltrain is the spine of the Pen1nsula1s transportation system1 and modern1z1ng it is 
key to our reg1on1 s economic growth. Thank you for your leadership1 and know that 
l1m proud to be a partner with you in this important effort. 

Most gratefuUy1 

� 

ember of Congress 

cc: Members1 Peninsula Corridor Joint Powers Board 
Ms. Miche[[e Bouchard

1 Acting Executive Director 
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